April 30, 2021 20—

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families,

With the warm weather we saw this week, it is not surprising that our students have started to count down to
summer vacation already! We hope that our families enjoy the “ABC Countdown to Summer” activities. Please see
the D20 Communication Center for your child’s countdown activities.

As we transition into May, we want to remind families of the importance of continuing to work together to
maintain a safe school community for our students and staff. The health and safety protocols in our buildings are
working to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and we are grateful for your continued diligence. Visit D20 COVID-19
Protocols & FAQs to see our current procedures and practices throughout the district.

Please see additional reminders and updates for families below:

e District 20 Summer School Registration is open for current ESD20 K-8t grade students through next
Tuesday, May 4. Please see the flyer for more information. ENGLISH / SPANISH

e Registration for the 2021-22 School Year opens for all grades next Monday, May 3 at 9:00am. Please see
the attached flyer for more details. ENGLISH / SPANISH

o We strongly recommend that you register soon as REGISTRATION IS FREE for Grades 1-8 if you
register in May. This means that you will not need to pay the $150 registration fee, but you will still
need to pay a $50 Technology Fee for each student. There will not be any extensions of this
deadline this year.

o All families (all grades, new & returning students) will need to submit scanned copies or pictures of
documents to show their residency in District 20 this year as part of the online residency and
registration process.

o Go to www.esd20.org-->REGISTRATION tab for step-by-step instructions. Please call your school
or email registration@esd20.org with any questions.

e Food Services will continue to offer free breakfast and lunch to all in-person students and remote students
can pick-up meals at Greenbrook, following May School Menus & Pick-Up Schedule. Please note that the
new pick-up location will be the Greenbrook Main School Entrance (east side).

e District 20’s Board of Education is currently seeking interested applicants for a Board Member Vacancy for
the 2021-2023 term. Please visit Board Vacancies for more information including the application.

We hope that you enjoy this video of D20 students enjoying outdoor recess in the warmer weather. Have a safe
and fun weekend with your family!

Sincerely,

Dr. Omar Castillo
Superintendent of Schools
Keeneyville ESD 20
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